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IIMT all set to Conduct Maiden HR Conclave 

IIM Tiruchirappalli (IIMT) will be organising its maiden HR conclave on Friday, September 20, 2013 at The 

Hilton, Chennai. Needless to say, the event has stirred a lot of excitement and expectation among corporate 

houses and management students across South India. The objective of the conclave is to offer a forum for the 

industry and academia to come together and share the latest knowledge and practices in the field of HRM. This 

forum would enable the practising managers as well as the faculty members and the students of HRM to interact 

with the senior managers from the leading professional companies. The event will feature debates and discussions 

by senior management of human resources of prominent companies from the industry.  

IIMT was started in 2011 as the 11th IIM by the Ministry of Human Resource Development. The institute’s 

flagship Post Graduate Programme in Management (PGPM) program has commenced its third year of operations. 

Being one of the newest IIMs, it has already achieved a number of landmarks in its short existence so far. These 

include the initiation of the Fellow Programme in Management (FPM) program and the setting up of a satellite 

campus in Chennai to conduct a part-time Post Graduate Programme in Business Management (PGPBM) for 

Working Executives.  In addition, IIMT also offers Management Development Programmes (MDP) to cater to the 

growing need of the industry. 

The HR conclave is another feather in the institution’s cap. Participants of the conclave can gain a 

renewed understanding in handling major HR issues by following various informative and insightful discussions. 

The panellists have been selected carefully from the best in the industry across all sectors.  Senior managers (Vice 

Presidents and above) from Nomura, Essar, L&T, TAFE, TCS, Capegemini, Motorola Solutions, HPCL, Murugappa 

Group, McKinsey and BCG have already confirmed their participation as resource persons. Participants can expect 

to get a rich flavour of HRM challenges and solutions prevalent in various industrial sectors. 

                Limited number of seats are reserved for managers, consultants, academicians and students, who are 

specializing in the discipline of Human Resource Management on a First cum First basis. Registrations are currently 

open through the website at www.hrconclave.iimtrichy.ac.in till September 10, 2013. For details, contact -  

Ms. Prajakta Kanade. Phone: +91-8438368402. E-mail: hrconclave@iimtrichy.ac.in. 
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